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From: Mauleon-Wells, Isabelle <Isabelle.Mauleon-Wells@accc.gov.au>
Sent: Friday, 12 June 2020 8:47 AM
To: Irwin Tan; Neville Howell
Cc: Lim Kim Hai (Singapore); Warrick Lodge; Company Secretary; Ward, Sophie; Channing, 

Darrell; Mahony, Andrew
Subject: RE: Application for authorisation AA1000478 - update on consultation 

[SEC=OFFICIAL:Sensitive]

OFFICIAL:Sensitive 
 
Dear Irwin, 
 
In response to our request dated 5 May 2020, Regional Express Pty Ltd (Rex) proposed to update 
the ACCC on any developments in relation to its engagement in the conduct under the interim 
authorisation at the end of June, when Government assistance to regional airlines was due to 
expire. 
 
We note that the Government announced its decision to extend support to regional airlines until 
31 December 2020, and we would be grateful if you could provide Rex’s update by Friday, 19 
June 2020 to assist the ACCC in its assessment of the application for authorisation.  
 
Can you please also confirm (via return email) whether Rex’s response to our consultation update 
email (dated 29 May 2020, below) may be placed on the ACCC’s public register. 
 
If you have any questions or wish to discuss these requests, please do not hesitate to contact me 
by email or on the number below. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Isabelle Mauleon-Wells 
Analyst | Adjudication | Merger and Authorisation Review Division 
Australian Competition & Consumer Commission 
Level 25 | 32 Turbot Street Brisbane 4000  

http://www.accc.gov.au | T: (07) 3811 9218 

The ACCC acknowledges the traditional custodians of Country throughout Australia and recognises their continuing connection to the land, 
sea and community. We pay our respects to them and their cultures; and to their Elders past, present and future. 
 




